
NOTICE 
Due to the closing of streets in downtown 

Auburn for the Auburn University 

Homecoming Parade,  

Super Six will be closing at 5:00 PM on Friday, 

September 12, 2025.  

Our Tiger Town Branch at 1851 Frederick Road 

is open until 6:00 PM 

We apologize for the inconvenience and 

appreciate your business.  

For more information, please contact our customer service for assistance at 821-9200. 


